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NOAA and BOEM are developing a survey to gather people’s 
opinions about offshore wind, and we want to make sure we ask the 

right questions to capture what Oregonians really care about. 
We’re looking for volunteers to participate in a focus 

group and give us their thoughts! NOAA wants to hear 
your opinions, values, attitudes, and activities related 
to offshore wind energy development in your state.

Focus groups will be held April 18th to 20th along 
the Oregon Coast. Sessions will take place during 

mornings and evenings, and each session will last 
approximately 1 hour. 

If you’re interested in participating, 
please email noaa.nccos.sstex@noaa.gov by 
Friday, April 7th with your contact information 
and your preferred location and time. 

JOIN OUR

FOCUS 
GROUPS

Light 
snacks and 

refreshments 
will be provided

April 18th — Gold Beach
April 19th — Coos Bay
April 20th — Newport

10 AM & 5:30 PM

We’re seeking volunteers to share their thoughts 
about offshore wind energy on the Oregon coast! 

Learn more: tinyurl.com/oregon-osw
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